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15/03/2021  12:57:582021/1021/T SUPPRT Maureen 

Michaelson

We approve of this application. The felling of the birch trees which are only 3 metres away from our house will 

protect our foundations. The felling will also remove the exacerbation of my chronic lung condition as I am 

allergic to the seeds which also drop onto our patio for several months of the year. 

The hornbeams are too large and one of them is only about 50cm from one wall of our property.
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